
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

PE Uniform 

As part of the Early Years Curriculum, children are expected to develop skills in managing 

themselves, which includes dressing and undressing.  To encourage these skills, we have 

asked that a PE kit is provided, to stay in school during the week, so the children can practice 

these skills.  We are really impressed by the children’s ability and are confident that they are 

able to manage this most of the time. 

With this in mind, we would like to ask that children are now brought to school wearing their 

PE kit on their PE days, Monday and Friday each week this half term, beginning Monday 22nd 

January. 

PE days are updated each half term and you will be notified by In-App Message and via our 

Facebook page. 

As a reminder, PE uniform must be: Yellow polo shirt, blue or black shorts /leggings/tracksuit 

bottoms and school sweatshirt. Trainers/Black Gym shoes.  Please dress your child according 

to the weather, thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss Rist & Mrs Hunt 
Reception Teachers 

 


